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Dear Parents/Guardians

Further to my earlier email of 5 December about reports being issued through the Insight Parent Portal, |
can now confirm that these will be published by 4pm on Friday of this week.

You can access them via the Reports menu in Insight where you will also find information to help you
interpret your son's report.

Yours sincerely

Mr M A Harmsworth
Assistant Headteacher
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